


Attention all track athletes 

not in a winter sport. Winter 

weight training will start the 

next Tuesday. They will 

meet at the field house at 

3:10 to warm up.



The GSA will meet in 

Room 120 from 3-

3:45.  Hope to see 

you there!



Do good with Chipotle! Chipotle in Harrison will be hosting 

a fundraiser for students going on the 2022 Québec Trip! 

With your help, they could receive 33% of event sales to 

help offset the cost of the trip! You can show your support 

by ordering from the Harrison Chipotle next Wednesday, 

December 1st between 4 and 8 pm. When ordering, please 

make sure you mention the East Central High School 

French Club Québec Trip fundraiser. You can also show a 

pic of the flyer posted around the school. Online order for 

pickup is also available! Make sure to use the code 

PJLXAB9 when placing your order! Thank you so much 

for your support! 



#WatchSunmanDearborn


